
Equipment

We will update the equipment used by our
department on this page.

 

Pictured is our 1996 HME 109' Ladder Truck.
The City purchased this truck April, 14, 2008

Pictured is Engine 1 our 2002 International.
The City purchased this truck December 06,
2001.

Pictured is Engine 2 our 1996 Freightliner.

Pictured is our 2011 Kenworth T370 Tanker.
The City purchased this Tanker March 30,
2011, using a $200,000 dollar grant the city
received.

https://www.cityofmtcarmel.com/fire/page/equipment


Pictured is our 2006 F550 Super Duty. The
city purchased this truck on May 02, 2006

Pictured is our Brush Truck


